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Martha Currie Elementary  

Message from the Admin 
 
The exposure letter we all received last week has heightened 
all of our vigilance to keep everybody as safe as possible.  
We really want to thank our families for taking our safety 
requests so seriously.  We have noticed that more adults are 
socially distancing at drop-off/pick-up and more masks are 
being worn (by adults and students) at school.  We will add 
one more request to this.  As much as the students enjoy 
socializing after school, we recognize that the less amount of 
time we spend in groups, the safer it is for all.  Leaving the 
premises as soon as possible after school will help in that 
end.  Our staff will continue to do everything we can to keep 
our school as safe possible.  
 
We would like to remind our Blended Learning families that 
the survey is due tomorrow.  Please ensure you complete it, 
as we will be planning with the numbers that we get from 
the survey.  If you need the link again, your teacher has a 
copy of the letter. 
 
As we creep closer to Winter Break, please remind your 
child(ren) to check the Lost and Found.  As always, we will 
donate the left-over items at the start of the Break. 
 
We would like to wish the best of luck to our student 
teachers.  Ms. Kate Bower (with Ms. Grewal) and Mr. Ajit 
Randhawa (with Ms. Tilton) will finish their practicums 
tomorrow.  We hope to see both back at Martha Currie as 
TOC’s. 
 
Mr. B. Samra   and   Ms. R. Ladd 
 (Principal)        (Vice-Principal) 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Monday 
➢  

Tuesday 
➢ Neufeld Farms Order Due 
➢ PAC Mtg @ 7:00 pm  

Wednesday 
➢  

Thursday 
➢ Raffle Tickets Due 

Friday 
➢  

______________________ 

IMPORTANT DATES 
December 8 

➢ Summative report #1 
December 10 

➢ Early Dismissal @ 1:20 
➢ Parent/Teacher 

Conference 
December 18 

➢ Last day before Winter 
Break 
Dec 19 – Jan 3 

➢ Winter Break 
January 4 

➢ School reopens 
 

Just a reminder 
If your child will be absent 
from school or late, please 
call the office at: 
 

ph  604-576-8551 

 

Week at a Glance ~ Nov 30 – Dec. 4, 2020 

 



 
 

Div. 9 –Mon autoportrait avec et sans masque 
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Lost & Found 

 

Our lost and found bin is getting full. If your 
child has lost an article of clothing, water 
bottles, umbrellas etc., please check the lost 
and found by the office. 
 



 
 

Div. 23 – Celebrating our Culture 

 

The Martha Currie Parents Info 
 

The next general PAC meeting is on Tuesday December 1st at 7pm via Zoom. 
Access codes will be sent out on Monday November 30th. 

Neufeld Farms Fundraiser 
 

The grade 7s are doing the Neufeld Farms fundraiser. These are quality frozen products 

that you can stock your freezer with. 
 

Order Deadline is December 1 and pick up is December 11 

@ 2:00 @ Martha Currie. 

These items are frozen – so they MUST be picked up this day. 
 

Please see link below for order form 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/marthacurrie/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx  

scroll down to Neufeld Farms 
 

 

Thank you in advance for supporting our Grade 7’s 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/marthacurrie/Parents/PAC/Pages/default.aspx


Martha Currie PAC  
Fall Raffle 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Draw Date: December 7th, 2020 

at Martha Currie Elementary 

mailto:marthacurrie.fundraiser@gmail.com

